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Attention: DCPs, ICPs;Issuers 

Priority: High 

Topic:  daily submission of statement of holding 

 

Dear Client, 

we are pleased to inform you that with effective date 15th February 2016 the statement of holding on 
paper-based securities centralized in Monte Titoli will be sent on a daily basis regardless of the 
movements on financial instruments. 

 

For further information, please contact:  

 
 
 
Direct Custody  
 
Tel:  +39.02.33635.298 – 294  
Email: helpdesk.domesticcustody@lseg.com 
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